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To:  Parks and Recreation Committee 

 

From:  Dean R. Gazza, Director of Parks, Recreation and Facilities Management   

  

Date:  11/11/2019 

 

Re:  Information:  Climate Change Resolution #13-R-19 

   

 

 

At the October 7, 2019 Parks & Recreation Committee meeting the committee voted to send the 

resolution on Climate Change to staff to gather additional information.  Staff were asked to survey 

other members within the Green Tier Community on their current initiatives pertaining to Climate 

Change Committees. 

 

Attached, please find a spreadsheet with the responses received from twelve communities of which 

seven communities indicated they do have a committee tasked with sustainability goals.  

 

The number of members vary from 5 to 19.  The make-up of each committee varies amongst 

municipalities.  In most cases it is the Mayor or County Administrator who appoint members, except 

for the City of Eau Claire whereas the Common Council appoints members.  In all cases the 

committees report directly to the Common Council.  Most committees meet monthly.  Please 

reference the attached spreadsheet for additional detail. 

 

Please feel free to contact me at 832-5572 with any questions, or by email at 

dean.gazza@appleton.org.   
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